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On Saturday, December 2, 2023, the Polo Chamber of
Commerce held their annual Christmas festival with the
first-ever Parade of Lights.  From D.J Sanders, Polo
Christmas Festival Committe president “The parade was
better than we anticipated.  We anticipated only a couple
of participants, and we have over a dozen sign up.” Events
ran from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m.  and were held throughout town.  
Thank you for everyone who came out and supported our
local businesses!

POLO CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL
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35th Annual Car Show

Upcoming Events



On Friday, December 1st the City of Polo held a ribbon cutting for the
City’s first electric vehicle charging station.  The charging station was
part of Polo’s participation in an initiative to help local governments
prepare to meet a growing demand for electric vehicles and EV charging
infrastructure has reached its end, but the work completed remains.  The
goals of the charging station were to get on the map and to bring people
to our community that will have to stick around for a couple of hours.  
They will stop at our restaurants and our businesses since they will need
to charge their vehicle for several hours.  

The 35th Annual Car Show

Save the date for Saturday, August 10th, 2024 for the 35th
Annual Car Show in downtown Polo!  
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RIBBON CUTTING FOR THE CITY OF POLO’S 
ELECTRIC VEHCILE CHARGING STATION



February 10, 2024      - Town & Country Days Dinner & Dessert Auction 5PM
February 23-25, 2024- PACT presents Charlotte’s Web
March 1-2, 2024         - PACT presents Charlotte’s Web
March 2, 2024             - Polo Lions Club Toy Show 9-3 PM
March 7- 9, 2024        - Our House Antiques Spring Open House 10AM-7PM 
March 30, 2024           - Town & Country Days Easter Egg Hunt 9-10:30 AM
April 28, 2024             - Polo Fire Department Spring Breakfast

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Congrats to our holiday decorating
contest winners!  Thank you to
everyone who participated in the
contest!  Everyone’s were beautiful!
Residential- Cody Sutter
Business- Polo Area Senior Center
We will get your prizes out to you!

HOLIDAY DECORATING
CONTEST

Happy New Year from the Polo Chamber of
Commerce! As the clock struck midnight and
we embark on a brand new year, we extend
our warmest wishes for a year filled with
prosperity, success, and joy. We are incredibly
grateful for the support and collaboration
we've received from our community in the past
year, and we look forward to fostering even
stronger relationships and creating new
opportunities in the coming year. May this year
bring growth to your businesses, fulfillment to
your endeavors, and an abundance of
happiness to each and every one of you.
Here's to a fantastic year ahead!

HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM
THE POLO CHAMBER!


